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 Michael Jarvis SUPNOT2014/5900/P 24/09/2014  10:10:06 I should like to register my unequivocal support for this proposal.

I have examined the plans, drawings and supporting documents and consider that this proposal 

provides for a fine redevelopment both architecturally and as beneficial business and residential space 

for the local area.

15 Lambourn 

Close

Lady Margaret 

Road

NW5 2NL

 Gregory SUPPEMAI

L

2014/5900/P 26/09/2014  13:27:09 I support this application because it is an intelligent response to the site and its history which fulfills 

planning policy to supply much needed new homes and modern commercial space with no loss of 

amenity.  Please approve it quickly as the site is an eyesore at the moment.  Kentish Town needs such 

investment.

34 Raglan Street

 Dawn Cox COMMNT2014/5900/P 29/09/2014  12:18:58 I strongly oppose the demolition of The Castle Public House. It is absolutely underhanded the way the 

developers have acted, with no regard to the building, flouting the law, making the building unsafe or 

not fit for repair in order that it should be demolished. That alone should be enough to stop the 

preposterous idea being raised again by unscrupulous developers. They had been told to put it all back 

as it was before they ruined it, and that is what should happen.

20 College Lane

 Philip Kemp COMMEM

AIL

2014/5900/P 30/09/2014  23:03:54 Good to know Ringleys are proposing to retain the existing façade, but this still seems too radical a 

proposal.  As I understand it, the company removed a lot of original features from the interior without 

troubling to obtain planning permission.  These features should be restored;  if the originals have been 

destroyed, good quality replicas should be used.

20 Jeffreys Street

London

NW1 9PR

 D Pither NOBJ2014/5900/P 22/09/2014  12:29:04 I like the proposed elevation which compliments the street scene well.  The old pub has been an eye 

sore for years and this improvement is most welcome.

353 Kentish Town 

Road

 Gregory SUPPEMAI

L

2014/5900/P 26/09/2014  13:26:51 I support this application because it is an intelligent response to the site and its history which fulfills 

planning policy to supply much needed new homes and modern commercial space with no loss of 

amenity.  Please approve it quickly as the site is an eyesore at the moment.  Kentish Town needs such 

investment.

34 Raglan Street

 67Total:

Page 114 of 114


